
 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release       Contact: Gabe Ross 
         (916) 643-9145 
         gabe-ross@scusd.edu 

 

Bullies Beware: New SCUSD Policy 
Cracks Down on Harassment 

District toughens stance in a sweeping initiative to keep kids, 
schools as safe as possible 
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The new policy defines harassment or bullying as “any gesture or written, verbal, graphic, physical or 
electronic act” that is motivated by a person’s “actual or perceived characteristics,” such as race, 
religion, gender, sexual orientation, weight or socio-economic status. 

“Such behavior is considered harassment or bullying whether it takes place on or off school property, at 
any school-sponsored function, in a school vehicle, or by students, family members or staff,” the policy 
states. For conduct to be bullying, it must also “involve an imbalance or power or strength” and a 
“pattern of behaviors repeated over time.” 

The trend of teen “sexting” – sending semi-nude or nude photos electronically – is also addressed in the 
proposed policy. “Sending sexually explicit images electronically, even consensually, may be considered 
as distribution of child pornography, which is a felony, and is to be referred to district security and/or 
law enforcement.” 

Principals would have one week after receiving a complaint about bullying or harassment to conduct a 
“prompt, thorough and comple


